Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: elective home education (EHE)
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

 

1. The number of EHE children in your local authority area as at 1st October 2022, or the nearest date thereafter. 

Answer:

On 6th October, there were 632 EHE children.

2. The number of EHE parents served with a notice under the Education Act 1996 s437 during the year from 30th September 2021 to 1st October 2022. Please clarify the number of children to whom these s437 notices apply.

12 children - 18 parents who were asserting they were home educating.

3. The number of EHE parents served with a School Attendance Order (SAO) during the year from 30th September 2021 to 1st October 2022. Please clarify the number of children to whom these SAOs apply.

9 children - 12 parents who were asserting they were home educating.

4. The number of EHE parents who were prosecuted for failure to comply with a SAO during the year from 30th September 2021 to 1st October 2022.

2 children - 2 parents asserting they were home educating (information laid during period in question and prosecution cases proceeded).

5. The number of EHE parents who were found guilty, when prosecuted for failure to comply with a SAO during the year from 30th September 2021 to 1st October 2022.

2 parents asserting they were home educating.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
